
Submission: 
 
The use of undesirable language and pornographic images is so widespread in the TV 
industry particularly that there seems there is no control at all.  It sets a very poor 
example for our children and young people.  The industry should have firm guidelines 
and these should be rigorously adhered to. 
 
I have tried in the past to complain but the time taken to respond makes the effort 
pointless.  There should be mechanisms for response to be meaningful before standards 
are further eroded. 
 
Juliet Kirkpatrick 
 




